
Extension of the deadline for EER 2021
applications

​​​Following the measures introduced in many EU countries in relation to the
Covid-19 epidemic outbreak, the secretariat of the European Entrepreneurial
Region secretariat has decided to extend the deadline for applications for
the EER 2021 award to 15 April by midnight.

In addition, the secretariat will apply a certain level of flexibility to
this new deadline, e.g. if the application is submitted by 15 April, the
secretariat will accept if supporting documents are submitted with a few days
delay.

The above measures are intended to provide more space for applicants who are
not able to complete their applications due to the Covid-19 outbreak in the
EU.
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